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Office Circular 
 
 

Due to hazardous AQI level in NCR Delhi, 04th and 05th November, 2019 (Monday 

and Tuesday) have been declared as closed holidays in APTEL. Instead of these two 

holidays, 9th and 23rd November, 2019 (Saturdays) will be working days in APTEL.  

 

This issues with the approval of Hon’ble Chairperson, APTEL.  

 

Sd/-  
 

(Dr.Ashu Sanjeev Tinjan)  
Registrar  

 
To,  
The Notice Boards of the Tribunal  
 
The Bar Room of APTEL  
 
The Website of APTEL  
 
The PPS/PS of the Hon’ble Chairperson/Hon’ble Members for submitting this notification 
before the Hon’ble Members 
 


